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January 17, 2023 

 
Brethren, 
 
This letter is to inform you that the Run4Don event generated 
enough money for us to be able to offer scholarships again this 
year to graduating seniors in the Jackson and Smith County 
area.   
 
To date, we have awarded $193,000.00 in scholarships since 
starting this effort and more than $127,000.00 has been 
donated to assist with research to help find a cure for ALS. 
 
The application attached should explain who is eligible to 
receive a scholarship.  The committee will decide who receives 
it and how much will be given. Preference will be given to 
attendees of Jackson/Smith County Youth Camp as well as to 
the applicants with the greatest financial need and those 
attending a Christian college or university. Please make sure 
any graduating high school senior from your congregation has 
the opportunity to apply for this scholarship.   
 
Please do not use Judy Chaffin, any Board Member, or any 
Board Member’s spouse as a reference in your scholarship 
application.  We feel that this is the best way to make sure 
each person who applies gets equal consideration.  Please 
note that the members of the Run4Don Board are listed on the 
left margin of this page for your convenience when filling out 
your application. 
 
Mail it to the address on the scholarship application, no later 
than March 31, 2023. 
 
In Christ, 

Jeremy Hassler 
President 
Run4Don Board 


